EUNICE POLICE DEPARTMENT

300 South 2nd Street
EUNICE, LOUISIANA 70535

Randy Fontenot Richard Daigle
Chief of Police Deputy Chief

September 3, 2019

RE: Public Records Request — DEATHS IN CUSTODY — DEATH REPORT ON INMATES UNDER JAIL
JURISDICTION U.S. DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE BUREAU OF JUSTICE STATISTICS AND ACTING
AS COLLECTION AGENT.

As required by Louisiana’s Public Records Act, LA. R.S. 44: 1,et seq and includes all records
maintained over the period of 2014-2019, this letter is a response to your request for said public
records. The Eunice Police Department is in receipt of your public records request, dated August 28,
2019 and received September 3, 2019. It is our understanding that you have requested copies of all
deaths reported to the Bureau of Justice over the period of 2014-2019.

We are writing to respond to your request. After a thorough search of our files, it has been
determined that the Eunice Police Department has no records of in custody deaths reported to the
Bureau of Justice during the time period of 2014-2019.

If you have any concerns or questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Randy Fontenot
Chief of Police

Phone: 337-457-2626
Fax: 337-457-6589

Dedicated To
Protection and Service






